
30th July 2024 

Via e-mail c/o Andrew.Heron@southwark.gov.uk 

Dear 

The Fox on the Hill, 149-153 Denmark Hill, London - Review of Premises Licence 

Dear 

I write in respect of the review application that you have recently lodged with the London Borough of 
Southwark in respect of the Fox on the Hill, Denmark Hill. 

I have read the grounds of review contained in the application but it would be very helpful to get a 
fuller understanding of the issues that you have raised in order that we can try, where possible and 
where they may relate to the operation of the pub, to address them. 

The pub has developed a constructive relationship with a number of residents and meetings do take 
place to discuss issues of mutual concern, which, given the proximity of Ruskin Park House to the pub, 
inevitably do arise. It may well be the case that you were not made aware of such meetings taking 
place but if you think it would be a good idea, we would be more than happy to meet you individually, 
either in person or virtually, to try and resolve the concerns you have with the operation of the pub 
and which prompted you to bring your application. 

I am more than happy to correspond with you directly if you would prefer, to continue to liaise via the 
Borough’s licensing team. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely  

Nigel Connor 
Legal Department 
JD Wetherspoon PLC 
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